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Friday night is music night!      

 

 

On Friday after school, we had our first ‘Friday night is music night’ concert of this term. These 

concerts occur every half term and are an opportunity for soloists to perform in front of an 

‘adoring’ audience (family and friends)! We heard some lovely performances from Haley, 

Emilia, Samaya, Jayan, Ruby, Mia, Lottie, Isabella, Chiara, Seb and Avneet.  

Well done to everyone involved and watch out for the next concert in December! 

 

Mr Ian Lenihan  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scroll down for more pics... 
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